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Elyse has been working with Strive for almost 3 years and 

continues to achieve her goal of graphic design with their 

services and support they offer. During the pandemic, Elyse 

has continued to stay busy by working on projects including 

this newsletter and different arts and crafts. 
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Strive
790 Wellington Ave.
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Strive During the Pandemic
Board of Directors

Strive Events
Tulips and Juleps
Enstrom Candies




